WDAL

1,000 WATTS — 1330 KC P. O. BOX 125 PHONE 48 3-4891

MERIDIAN, MISSISSIPPI
March 23, 1962

Ernest R. Cooper, Editor
National Radio Club

L38 East 2l1st Street
Brooklyn 26, New York

Dear Ernest:

On March 23, 1962, we were very proud to receive
from you a letter whlch in its contents said that you
had received our station on March 18, 1962, This is the

third such letter received by us 51nce we began signing
on at 4:00 CST,

We send you this letter in verification that we
received your letter of receiption.

Included you will find a coverage map of our station.
Thank you so very much for writing us and telling us that
you were able to receive our station, WDAL.

Yours truly,

Lynn Limerick
DJ on Duty
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